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Comments: Thank you for this opportunity to comment on the proposed GMUG Forest Plan Revision.  I want to

speak up for those of us who enjoy being in the forest for it's wilderness values, such as peace and quiet and as

habitat for the wildlife that call it home.  I am concerned that any increases in logging activities or oil &amp; gas

development would threaten these values.  Keeping roadless areas "roadless" is important to me, because roads

are rarely closed and change the landscape in countless ways.  The economic value of these areas for outdoor

recreation (and tourism's effect on our local economy) should also be considered and retained.  I am in favor of

developing more renewable energy sources to lessen our dependence on oil &amp; gas for the future of our

climate and environment. Thank you.


